
Subject: [Fwd: Dear Santa...]
Date: Thu, 13 Dec 2001 11:34:11 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Dear Santa...
Date: Thu, 13 Dec 2001 00:50:57 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: <santa@santaclaus.com>
CC: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, "Directors Team" <managecomm@district.north-van.bc.ca>,

"Stephen Fleming" <FlemingS@district.north-van.bc.ca>,
"Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>

 
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Dave Sadler 
To: Stephen Fleming 
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2001 6:24 PM
Subject: Re: Hughes Report

Thanks Stephen...I'll forward this info onto Santa...Dave Sadler

----- Original Message ----- 
From: Stephen Fleming 
To: 'Dave Sadler' 
Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2001 5:16 PM
Subject: RE: Hughes Report

Dear Mr. Sadler,
 
Council may determine the charge for a "miscellaneous report" upon receipt.  (Corporate policy 5-1810-8 Part F).  
However, to date, Council has not determined a charge for the Hughes Report.  In the absence of a Council decision,
the fee as determined by the FOI/POP Act would be $32.25 (129 pages x $0.25/page - all pages black and white).  To
reproduce the graphs in colour would be an extra $29.70 (18 pages x $1.65/page), for a total charge of $61.95.
 
The Clerk's Office is working to determine whether the Report can be posted on our web site.  
 
Stephen Fleming
 
 

-----Original Message-----
From:  Dave Sadler [mailto:davesadler@telus.net]
Sent: December 12, 2001 2:46 PM
To: Stephen Fleming
Subject: Hughes Report

Dear Stephen Fleming:
 
How much would a copy of the David Hughes Report cost me?
 
Dave Sadler
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